Ottawa,
January 31, 1930,

I thank you warmly for
your kind letter regarding 7y nephew,
L saw him in Toronto at the time of
hls brother's wedding, and no words
could have been more appreclative of
your kindiness and that of your sen
toward him than hiles were. I am
equally grateful,

With kindest personal remen-

brances and regerds,

The Honourable CG.H, Oorden, EeCay
506 Oeorge 3t,,
Peterborough, Ont,

King
1929-1943

Arthur

18)
orrespondence and clippings
Y C d d cli

volume

Rt. Hon. William Lyon Mackenzie (MG
B b

o

. King,

A 4

National Archives of Canada
Archives nationales du Canada




